
ESSENTIAL 
SERVICE ONLY 

 

As we continue to deal with the COVID-19 Pandemic, SMTS, effective at the start 

of business on March 20, 2020 will provide services that fall into the following 

ESSENTIAL Categories: 

 Dialysis Appointments 

 Medical Appointments 

 Essential Shopping 

 Workshop Transportation 

 Confirmed Social Welfare Program Appointments 

 Homebound Meal Delivery  

 

SMTS will also be limiting the number of passengers on each vehicle to facilitate 

the recommended Social Distancing.  For the continued safety of our Drivers and 

Riders, if you have had a fever in the past 72 hours Please DO NOT ride until 

you are fever free, without the use of a fever reducing medication, for at least 

24 hours.   

 

SMTS plans to resume normal operations immediately upon the recommendation 

of the Center for Disease Controls and our State and National Government.  We 

apologize for any inconvenience and hope that each of you remain well, safe and 

healthy as we work through this COVID-19 crisis.  Thank you!   

 

 


